From: Lisa Hedley

To: Town Council & Mayor; Kelly Churney
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Greetings: Lisa Hedley Wick and Walter Wick here.

We live on the Island at 179 East Inlet Drive and 173 East Inlet Drive.

We are in absolute enthusiastic support for the proposal as we understand it to redevelop the long shuttered historic
Playhouse and waterfront.

What a shame to let this prominent feature of our town lie fallow and we can think of no better persoen to steward
the project than Samantha and her team. They have been thoughtful and creative in their development so far and it
sounds like the trend will continue with the Glazers.

We hearlity support them and their efforts and look forward to contributing in any way we can to the betterment of

our wonderful Palm Beach community.

Sincerely, Lisa A Hedley Wick.


mailto:lah214@gmail.com
mailto:Town_Council_Mayor@TownofPalmBeach.com
mailto:KChurney@TownofPalmBeach.com
mailto:samantha.david@wsdevelopment.com

